
 

 

 

 

 

E-NEWS – GREEN LIGHT – January 8, 2015 

 
Members of the Parish & School,  

Thursday afternoon I received confirmation from our Diocese and from Bishop Burbidge that 
we may begin our construction project for the new church. 

This is a momentous day for our parish!   

The generous response of the past two months - about $500,000 - has been a blessing.  So 
many thanks for your generosity at this time.  
 
We will have an 'event' at and after the Masses on the weekend of January 16 - 17 to 
celebrate.  Details will be sent out in an E-News early next week. 

An orange fence may go up soon, but there are some details in our construction documents to 
complete before bulldozers appear. 

Rejoice and be glad! - Father Donald Staib 
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